
 

    Newark Day Newsletter 
 

 

Welcome to 
 

 

This Month 

Downes and West Park Closed: Mar 10th and Mar 31st  
 
Charter Closed :  Mar 10th and Mar 13th   
 
Events: 
 
Annual Meeting and Art Show  
March 29th!!  
 
 

General Reminders 

• Book Fair is coming up!! 
April 3rd - 7th  

• Please send your child in 
with a reusable water 
bottle to keep in their 
classroom  

 

SAC Reminders  

• SUMMER CAMP is now enrolling!  
Please see Ms. Jali for information regarding 
applications and what to look forward to! 

 
 

 

ECE Reminders 

 
 

 
 

Contact the Program 
Directors with any 
questions! 

School Age Program Director- 
Jali Young 
Phone: 302-731-4925 
Email: 
jyoung@nearkdaynursery.org 
 
Early Childhood Program 
Director- 
Maggie Tyndall-Roach 
Phone: 302-731-4925 
Email: 
mtyndall@newarkdaynursery.o
rg 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Dear Families, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What a fabulous February! 
Here’s to a marvelous March! 

Toddlers explored 
science after 

reading 
Bartholomew and 
the Oobleck by Dr. 

Seuss. 

Infants have been 
enjoying some tummy 

time and working 
those little muscles by 
pulling themselves up 

to standing! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Stars classroom 
celebrated Dr. Seuss’s 

birthday with our favorite 
stories and art! 

They even made their own 
Cat in the Hat hats by 
spelling their names! 

Preschool Moons 
use “green eggs 

and ham” to 
practice word 
association. 



 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 From Your Teachers 

To celebrate Black 
History Month our 
SAC 4 students 

completed portraits 
of their favorite 
Black heroes, 

athletes, and artists.  

SAC 2 celebrated 
Valentine’s Day with 
a clever project filled 

with love. <3  

SAC 1 created and 
gave Valentine’s to 

their classroom 
friends and celebrated 

a birthday! 

SAC 3 students 
created their own 

CD covers 
showcasing their 

favorite Black artists 
   

 



 

Hello! 
 

 
We have several special events planned for the next few months and 
would love for you to join us! 
 
March 29 at 5:30 pm – Annual Meeting, Children’s Art Show, and musical 
performance by The Imagination Players which is a children’s singing 
group. They bring so much joy! Dinner will be served. 
 
April 3-7 – Our Book Fair is a great opportunity to add to your collection at 
home, contribute a book to your child’s classroom, and support NDNCC. 
You and your child will be able to shop during drop off and from 3:30-5:00 
pm. 
 
May 8-12 – Teacher Appreciation Week - Be on the lookout for suggestions 
on how to acknowledge our teacher’s hard work and dedication 
 
May 13 – NDNCC’s Annual Garden Party – Join us for a fun filled event on 
the preschool playground with entertainment, crafts, and healthy snacks.  
 
June 9 at 10:00 am – Preschool Graduation – You and extended family 
members are invited to witness your child’s first graduation during a 
special ceremony that will warm your heart. 
 
June 13 – Family Picnic – Celebrate summertime with the NDNCC family! 
Dinner will be served. 
 
Life is busy and can be stressful. It is good for us to take time out from the 
everyday responsibilities and take joy as often as we can.  
 
I hope your family’s outings will include participating in NDNCC’s spring 
events!  
 
All the best, 
 
Jane 
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